
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

January 8, 1998 

 

To:   Mr. Dan Cragg, OSD 

 

From:  Cathy Rodriguez 

 

Subject: Assassination Record - Ruby Polygraph Paperwork 

 

Ron Haron asked that I return to you the Jack Ruby polygraph charts that you had provided for 

inspection.  We appreciate your forwarding these charts to us so expeditiously.  In view of the fact 

that this is your only copy, we are hereby returning these charts to you to be processed by your 

agency as an assassination record and included in the JFK Collection at NARA.   This would 

include making a Record Identification Form (RIF).   We are retaining copies of other related Ruby 

papers, copies of which your office does have, and request that you process those papers as 

assassination records as well.   

 

Thank you for your assistance in making copies of these records available to us.  If there are any 

further questions, please contact Ron Haron or myself at the number above. 


